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Philippines regional, commercial leaders show ongoing

From February 21 to 25, International Affairs Bureau personnel interest in Y-PORT solutions to urban issues

met with local and regional government officials in the Philippines

to discuss ongoing collaboration through the Y-PORT Program. The

provincial governor of Cebu Province and mayors of Metro Cebu, Mandaue City, Lapu-Lapu City, and Danao City expressed their gratitude
towards the partnership and shared their expectations for future collaboration between Yokohama and local businesses on waste manage-
ment, water treatment, decarbonization, and other urban issues.

Together with the Yokohama Urban Solution Alliance (YUSA), personnel also visited the Cebu Chamber of Commerce and Industry (CCCl) and
the Hotel, Resorts & Restaurants Association of Cebu (HRRACI) to discuss solutions to issues such as those raised above by introducing
technologies held by Yokohama companies.
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On March 16, the Kakehashi Project, a
grassroots program organized by the Japan
Ministry of Foreign Affairs to promote ex-
change between Japan and North America,
brought students from Alabama University in
the United States to the GALERIO communi-
cations hub in the Y-PORT Center Office.

The International Affairs Bureau gave an
overview of the city’s international
cooperation projects, such as the Y-PORT
Program, as well as local initiatives, like
teaching elementary students about the

s E
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New JICA volunteers meet with Deputy Mayor
before departing for their assignments

Since 1965, the Japan International Cooperation Agency
(JICA) has dispatched volunteers to support economic
and social development in emerging countries.

On March 24, four such volunteers paid a visit to Deputy
Mayor Shiro at City Hall. The four would soon set off for
Argentina, Uzbekistan, the Dominican Republic, and
Mongolia to begin their activities related to promoting
export business, introducing Japanese culture, care and
welfare for the elderly, and audiovisual education.

The Deputy Mayor offered them each some words of
encouragement and enjoyed a friendly conversation.
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Video: National Ballet of Ukraine dancers
speak and local students on importance
of peace

Starting in 2022, Yokohama has cooperated with the
Yokohama Media Business Laboratory (YMBL) to develop
educational activities to promote peace awareness.

In December 2022, local elementary school children met
dancers from the touring National Ballet of Ukraine to hear

from them directly about what life in Ukraine is like now,

and their feelings about their experiences.

Find the video via the QR code (left) to watch the
interviews and discover the children’s ideas about peace.

MY (Inquiries) ki-somu@city.yokohama.jp



https://www.city.yokohama.lg.jp/city-info/seisaku/kokusai/peace/keihatsu/kyoudou.html

